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Taiwan food company needs 200 Filipino workers   
 
The Philippine Overseas Employment Administration is now accepting 
applications for some 200 factory jobs in Taiwan to be deployed under the SHPT  
or the Special Hiring Program for Taiwan. 
 
The I-Mei Foods Co. Ltd., one of the biggest food companies in Taiwan, is in 
urgent need of qualified applicants for the positions of 150 factory workers, 10 
food analysis inspectors, 7 bakers, 3 staff canteen cooks, 5 programmable logic 
controller (PCL) operator, 10 general technicians, 5 masons, 5 refrigeration and 
air-conditioning technicians, and 5 refrigeration and factory compound 
cleaners.  
 
Applicants must be at least high school or vocational graduate, physically and 
mentally fit to work, no color blindness, no tattoos, and with good 
communication in oral and written English. 
 
Qualified applicants should register online at www.eregister.poea.gov.ph and 
personally submit required documents at the POEA office  in Manila or Davao 
City.  The deadline for submission of applications is on November 10, 2017. 
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